
Dear Commission,  
 
As a homeowner in the Lansdowne neighborhood, for the safety of my four children and their 
friends, I ask you to prevent the 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Road Condominium Project which 
would create a cut-through for traffic using Lambeth Drive.  
 
Keeping children in our community safe must be a top priority. There are many children living in 
the neighborhood, attending Lawton Elementary, congregating at the two sports fields located in 
Lansdowne for both practice and games and visiting the playgrounds spread throughout the 
neighborhood. 
 
Monday through Friday, you'll find the streets of the Lansdowne neighborhood flooded with 
children walking and riding their bikes to school. In the evenings, the school hosts community 
events that again flood the sidewalks and streets with families. On busy Saturday mornings you'll 
find organized soccer teams from all over Ann Arbor playing at Lawton Elementary or 
Lansdowne Park with their families and younger siblings cheering on the teams. Sunday 
afternoon brings children out of their houses to ride their bikes to the playgrounds or visit 
friends.  

Keep our children safely walking to school, getting physical activity and enjoying the outdoors 
with their family. Please, on December 2nd at 7:00pm, prevent the 2250 Ann Arbor-Saline Road 
Condominium Project and protect our children.  
 
Thank you, 
Claire Sparklin 
claire.sparklin@gmail.com 
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